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THE MAY 2017 WATER/SEWER QUARTERLY BILLING WILL BE GOING OUT SOON AND THIS WILL BE YOUR LAST QUARTERLY BILLING.  THE SEWER CONSUMPTION CHARGE WILL STILL REFLECT THE EXEMPTION OF 875 CUBIC FEET; HOWEVER, THE FIXED WATER AND SEWER CHARGES WILL BE BASED ON MONTHLY RATES INSTEAD OF QUARTERLY RATES AS THEY REPRESENT THE FEES FOR THE MONTH OF MAY ONLY.  

JUNE 2017 WILL BE YOUR FIRST MONTHLY BILL, AND THE SEWER EXEMPTION WILL CHANGE TO 292 CUBIC FEET INSTEAD OF 875 CUBIC FEET.  THE FIXED WATER AND SEWER CHARGES WILL CONTINUE TO BE BASED ON THE MONTHLY RATES AS IN THE MAY BILLING.

THANK YOU ALL IN ADVANCE AS WE TRANSITION FROM OUR QUARTERLY BILLING TO OUR NEW MONTHLY BILLING.

